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Hi All,

 I am a resident of Narranundah. I am opposed to the proposal of the Waste Management
System to be established nearby in Fyshwick.

My opposition to this is based on the following key points:

I am an asthmatic. Potential air pollution (including ash) has a likelihood of causing asthmatic
attacks.
My daughter, who lives with me, has a chronic illness which impacts her immunity. I am concerned
about additional pollution surrounding our neighbourhood - This is not just limited to the waste plant
itself but also the increased traffic flow that will come through to support the plant.
I am also aware of some neighbourhood children with severe medical conditions that will be
impacted by this.

Thank you,




